TELEPHONE 54-3466

Johnston Broadeasting Company

P. O. BOX 5767 BIRMINGHAM, ALABAMA

WJLD
WJ LN“F M January 22,1955

STUDIOS ATOP RED MOUNTAIN
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Dear Maurice,

Thank you very much for your report of reception of WJLD from
2:00am to about 2:20am CST on January 10,1955, Your report corresponds y{¥
with our log. Please Except thfis letter asa VERIFICATION of WJLD.

So far, we have recived aboub 45 reports from the United States,
and 5 from New Zegland. Man, I didn't think we'd get out that farllil

It may interest you to know that WJLD8s tranamltter 1s a Collina
300=G and the studios are all RCA equlped., The tower 1s 300 feet high
being shunt fed.The pattern is non-fiirctional.

Thanks again for your report and here's wishing you the best of
the better brand of DX in the future. See you at the convention.
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Yours DXingly,
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